Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

I would be grateful if you could please provide me with a register confirming all commercial properties that have been subject to a Building Preservation Notice (in accordance to Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation Areas) Act 1990) for the past 10 years.

For ease of reference, please interpret the past 10 years as since ‘1st January 2008’.

One building preservation notice has been issued in the time frame specified.
All Saints Brewery, Highcross Street, Leicester. This was issued in 2008.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

